
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City Council Memorandum 
 
To: Mayor Hicks & City Councilmembers 
From: Bryan D. Schafer, Police Chief & Mike Schutt, Fire/EMS Chief 
Date: December 2, 2013 
Item: Reappointment of Public Safety Advisory Commissioners 
 
Council Action Requested: 
The City Council is asked to approve the reappointment of Terry Sieben, Patti McCauley, and 
Patrick Stockman to the Public Safety Advisory Commission with appointment terms as noted 
below. 
 
Background Information: 
A full-two year appointment is being sought by Commissioners Sieben, McCauley, and Stockman 
for the term of 01/01/2014 to 12/31/2015.  Commissioners may serve up to three consecutive two 
year terms with approval of the City Council.  
 
Financial Impact: 
None 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: 
Above listed Commissioners are seeking reappointment. 
 
Council Committee Discussion: 
Not applicable 
 
Attachments: 
• None 
 
 
 
 
 


